
September 26, 2023 

Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Bainbridge Disposal, Inc., G-143, Fuel Surcharge 

Dear Executive Secretary: 

In support of the fuel surcharge recently submitted (Docket No. TG-230781), we are submitting the 
replacement request for less than statutory notice as requested by the UTC. 

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Heather Church.  My telephone number is 
(360) 425-8000 and my email address is jdavis@boothdavis.com.  Heather may be reached at Bainbridge
Disposal, Inc. phone (206) 842-4882 and email heather@bainbridgedisposal.com.

Very truly yours, 

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 

 Jackie Davis 

Jackie Davis, CPA 
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